
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 18th Alan 

23rd Maureen 
 
 

Oxendon’s Christmas 
Fayre was a great day. 
Lots of families came 
to visit and we have a 
great afternoon 
together with mulled 
wine and mince pies. 
Even Ray dressed up 
as Santa Claus for the 
children’s Santa’s 
Grotto! 

Our team enjoyed 
their first Christmas 
night out for 3 years! 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Covid finally entered 
the home in December 
after 2 ½ long years of 
keeping it out. The 
home was in an 
outbreak, but the 
residents and team all 
remained well, even 
those that did get 
covid. Due to covid, 
Christmas day was 
slightly different for us, 
but we definitely made 
the most of New Year’s 
and had a great New 
Year’s lunch and party! 

It’s safe to say our team 
are enjoying being 
mask free again! 
 

Our lovely residents 
have enjoyed baking, 
and some chair 
mobility with Tom from 
G Fitness.  
 

As part of our effort to raise money for our 
Residents fund, we will be starting to collect a 
trail of change. Any donations will be gratefully 
appreciated. Jasmine Healthcare will match 
pound for pound any funds raised by the home.  
 


